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• Monday 8th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the teacher Yr 5 

• Tuesday 9th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the Teacher Yr 6 

• Wednesday 10th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the Teacher Yr 1 

• Thursday 11th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the Teacher Yr 3 

• Friday 12th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the teacher Yr 2 

• Tuesday 16th 

September 

2.30pm—Meet 

the Teacher—

Year 4 

• 19th September 

Year 4 Science 

Museum Trip 

• 24th September—

Year 2 

Brooklands 

Museum Visit 

 

 

 Welcome Back! 
WELCOME back to the new school year!  I hope that you had a lovely 

summer break. The children have already made a good start this week; 

settling into their new classes, reconnecting with their friends and thinking 

about aspirations for their learning this year. 

In worship this week we have been thinking about how we would like our 

school community to be this year.  The children were able to think of some 

fantastic ideas such as: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We reflected about how we all have an important part to play in our 

community and we look forward to working in partnership with you this year 

to help our children to ‘be the best that they can be.’  

Next week we have our ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings in school, please see 

the next page for the dates of 

these.  This is a great 

opportunity to hear about the 

learning and exciting activities 

that we have planned, please 

do come along! 

Finally, I would like to take this 

opportunity to introduce the 

Senior Leadership Team to 

you.  Please do come and say 

hello when you see us on the 

gate before or after school. 

We are looking forward to an 

exciting year ahead,  giving our children the opportunity to achieve their 

highest potential, living and learning in the fullness of God. 

Mrs Bailey 
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Our Summer Hol idays  
WOW!  It has been amazing to see all the new experiences the children have had over the holidays.  

We hope you all had a fabulous Summer! 



A Big ACE Thank You 
WE were super excited to see our new ACE 

bug hotel installed at the back of our field 

next to our forest school area.  This 

structure was expertly made and donated by 

the parents of Oakley from  Buffalo Class 

and Fletcher who will be joining our 

Reception next week and who both helped 

collect the natural resources to encourage 

bugs.  

A thank you also to Mr 

Marter, Father of Henry and 

Albert who erected the 

letters for us.  The biggest 

thank you for this wonderful 

gift and we hope lots of bugs 

come to stay! 


